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From: Velasco, Robert A.
To: Holtom, Jonathan
Cc: Heron, Teresa; Burrows, Byron T.
Subject: TEC Delays to EPSAP Application No. 2982-1
Date: Thursday, November 03, 2011 11:10:03 AM


Jon:
 
Tampa Electric Company (TEC) submitted an EPSAP application 2982-1 on 8/19/11 to revise the
Condition A.53 to allow testing of both Unit 1 and 2 and Condition P.5 to exempt PM testing on
EUs-029 and -030.  This application was submitted in accordance with the letters of authorization
0570039-046-AC and 0570039-048-AC. During the processing of application 2982-1, TEC submitted
a letter request, dated 9/9/11, to include additional permit revisions. To accommodate our
request, the Department incorporated this request into the original application.  Subsequently, TEC
submitted a second letter request, dated 10/31/11, to include additional permit revisions. Again,
the Department incorporated the second request into the original application to accommodate our
request.
 
TEC’s subsequent requests have substantially delayed the processing of the original application in a
timely manner. Consequently, TEC suggests the Department restart the clock to allow the
appropriate time to process the revised permit application. TEC appreciates the Department’s
willingness to process our requests while streamline the permitting process.
 
Please contact me, if you have any questions.
 
Best Regards,
 
(Rob) Robert Velasco, P.E., BCEE, QEP
EHS Air Programs
Tampa Electric Company
P.O. Box 111
Tampa, FL 33601
Phone: (813) 228-4232
Cell: (813) 417-9524
Fax: (813) 228-1308
www.tampaelectric.com/environmental/
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